

## County of Los Angeles CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICE

Kenneth Hahn Hall of Administration 500 West Temple Street, Room 713, Los Angeles, California 90012 (213) 974-1101 http://ceo.lacounty.gov

January 30, 2017

Board of Supervisors HILDA L. SOLIS First District

MARK RIDLEY-THOMAS Second District

SHEILA KUEHL Third District

JANICE HAHN Fourth District

KATHRYN BARGER Fifth District

Ms. Linda Lowry
City Manager
City of Pomona
505 South Garey Avenue
Pomona, CA 91766

Dear Ms. Lowry:

## RENEWAL OF GENERAL SERVICES AGREEMENT

The General Services Agreement (GSA) between your City and the County of Los Angeles will expire on June 30, 2017. To ensure continuation of the services you are currently receiving, and to offer you the ability to add or augment services in the future, we would like to work with your city to renew the existing agreement for a five-year period, commencing on July 1, 2017 through June 30, 2022.

General Services Agreements have been executed with most cities within the County. The GSA is general in nature and simply authorizes the County to provide services requested by your city. Services provided under the GSA consist of "as-needed" timelimited services such as predatory animal control, prosecution of city ordinances, direct assessment collection, and a variety of public works services. Ongoing services, such as law enforcement and public health code enforcement, are provided by the responsible County departments through Specific Service Agreements (SSAs). Any SSAs between your City and the County of Los Angeles are not affected by renewal of this GSA.

Four copies of the GSA are enclosed for your Council's approval. To allow sufficient time to approve renewal of your City's current GSA prior to its expiration, please retain one copy for your records and return three original, signed copies, to include a certified copy of your Council's resolution, no later than Monday, April 24, 2017, to:

"To Enrich Lives Through Effective And Caring Service"

Ms. Linda Lowry January 30, 2017 Page 2

Chief Executive Office
Legislative Affairs and Intergovernmental Relations
723 Kenneth Hahn Hall of Administration
500 West Temple Street
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Attention: Patricia Carbajal

One original will be returned to you upon execution by the Board of Supervisors. If you have any questions or desire additional information, Ms. Carbajal may be reached at (213) 974-1327 or at <a href="mailto:pcarbajal@ceo.lacounty.gov">pcarbajal@ceo.lacounty.gov</a>.

We look forward to our continued association.

Sincerely,

MANUEL RIVAS, JR.

Assistant Chief Executive Officer Legislative Affairs and Intergovernmental Relations

MR:PC:lm

**Enclosure**